-Translation-

CSO-SCGPS65-050
August 5, 2022
To President
The Stock Exchange of Thailand

Subject: Disclosure of the Roadshow Presentation on the Company's Website

SCG Packaging Public Company Limited (or “SCGP”) hereby announces that SCGP
has posted its “Opportunity Day Q2/2022” presentation for investors on August 5, 2022, on the
Company’s website (https://scgp.listedcompany.com/attachment.htm|?id=251160).

SCGP has also posted the previous opportunity day quarterly presentations on the
Company's website at https: // investor. scgpackaging. com/ en/ downloads/ presentations-

webcasts?category=oppday.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

(Ms. Wararee Toah-ngern)
Company Secretary
SCG Packaging Public Company Limited
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